
Covoid 19 Virus 

 

Dear Parishioner 

 

In these uncertain times the Parish Council can help with 

information and assistance if you are in need. 

 

There is information from various sources on the parish 

website at  

 

www.littlebardfieldparish.org.uk 

 

Then go to News and Events – Notices and Information. 

 

If you are unable to access this information, please telephone 

one of the Councilors who will endeavour to give assistance. 

 

Please follow Government rules and guidance. 

 

William Gardiner 

Chairman, Little Bardfield Parish Council 

24 March 2020 

 


